
       MN VFW Riders Statewide 
Passport Run 

in celebration of the 

VFW Department of Minnesota’s           

               Centennial Anniversary 
                                    May 1 to September 1, 2021 

The MN VFW Riders are sponsoring a self-guided motorcycle run visiting VFW Posts 
throughout the state of Minnesota during the summer of 2021. Motorcycle riders from 
around the state will be stopping at participating Posts to complete their passport and 

enter the prize drawing. 

Posts must apply to be a stop. After the stop fee of $20 is received, the Post is 
assigned a custom self-inking rubber stamp to use during the event to endorse visitors’ 

passports. 

When a Post applies to be a ride stop, they must include an address, schedule, and 
instructions for how/when a rider can get their card stamped. Posts are responsible for 

having staff or volunteers available during the event to endorse the rider’s passport.  
We encourage stops to run specials/advertise incentives for participants. 

Riders will complete a liability waiver that indemnifies the VFW at all levels (including 
the individual Posts) to participate. 

Every participating rider will receive a list of all Post stops, but not every rider will be 
required to visit every Post to complete their passport. 

The Deadline to apply to be a stop:  

March 31, 2021! 
For questions or to register as a stop contact: 

Jon Durst  jondurst4vfwriders@gmail.com  

Checks can be made and sent to  

Department of Minnesota VFW  

attn: VFW Riders 


